
 

 

The New Hope Group  

will be celebrating their 

 

On Saturday April 12th in the Rebos Meeting Room 

starting at 4:00 PM 

Hot Dogs,  Hambergers an drinks will be provided, but 

please consider bringing a side dish containing 

something that you like! 

This is a great opportunity to fellowship with your 

brother and sisters in recovery. 

A speaker, to be announced, will follow the meal. 

Look forward to seeing you on the 12th!! 


